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HARVEST FEST & 
BIZ EXCELLENCE
AWARDS

NEWS FROM THE BC
AND CANADIAN
CHAMBERS

LOVE CHETWYND 
MEMBER SPOTLIGHT

SMALL BUSINESS 
WEEK 2022 

I N  T H I S  I S S U E

BIZ MATTERS
The official newsletter of the Chetwynd Chamber of Commerce

Boost your Biz with Small
Business Week Oct. 17-21

   Each year the Chetwynd Chamber of Commerce embarks on celebrating the small and medium size
businesses that make our economy run and turn our community from a place to shop to a place we all call
home. It is with these businesses that the Chamber wants to share with others the hard work and exemplary
services of those businesses. We do this through our Business Excellence Awards. This is valued recognition
from fellow businesses and community members that the winners have done an extraordinary job. Nominate
your favourite business or non profit today! Head to page 9 to see the current nominees and how YOU can send
in your nomination!

  Small business Week is also about providing resource and
opportunities for businesses to learn and grow their businesses.
The Chamber brings in leaders in their field to share knowledge
and experiences that can help guide new or existing businesses
about best practices and new technologies that could assist with
their current operations. A great time to ask questions and meet
others who are faced with the same challenges or can provide
answers! Sign up for a session today! Head to page 4 to sign up for
the upcoming workshops! Just click on "And register here" to be
taken directly to the registration page.

  The Chamber also provides a great opportunity to show off your
business to the members and public with the Annual Trade show.
While not during Small business week, it's a great time to get
those registration forms filled out and your spot booked before it
sells out!! Meet others, network and collaborate. This opportunity  
is here for you! Head to page 11 to find the ad and link to the 2023
Chetwynd Chamber of Commerce Spring Trade Show registration
forms.
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   Thank you to everyone who attended our Meet the Candidates and Mayoral Forum September 28 at the
Chetwynd Public library.  It was an evening of great discussion, great questions and great socializing. 
   Don’t forget to get out and vote October 15! Advanced voting opportunities will take place from 8 AM to 8 PM
at the District of Chetwynd municipal office on October 5 and October 12. Don’t forget you are also voting for
more than just Mayor. There are several plebiscites that require voting as well. Information on those
plebiscites can be found in the last two issues of the CoffeeTalk Express and the PRRD website. 

Meet the Candidates and
Mayoral Q&A

   To make sure you don't miss events such as this, make sure
you like and follow our social media pages including
Facebook and Instagram, check your emails and watch for
posters around town.

#GetOutAndVote #SupportChetwynd #VocalForLocal

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/getoutandvote?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZWodC3QdKtM79bhbD5Kz16GEjP7jbFiCfPuAMSvfnfANlv0ZyAX-ZzJROL4ItvX4U5YcevGaV5IwcklxfBt9S5upCZQ4xYutcV91hrJeGnvMIa1M3uGBDeJIWzKZahPnlgQoaYWJK_I6RAufWnrH8_BI-vvwQqLBkbkb2wgP843oT7FdA2H1atqfZjR1ybHNrSt1H9DgICoSQHSpV7bKd-V&__tn__=*NK-R
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/supportchetwynd?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZWodC3QdKtM79bhbD5Kz16GEjP7jbFiCfPuAMSvfnfANlv0ZyAX-ZzJROL4ItvX4U5YcevGaV5IwcklxfBt9S5upCZQ4xYutcV91hrJeGnvMIa1M3uGBDeJIWzKZahPnlgQoaYWJK_I6RAufWnrH8_BI-vvwQqLBkbkb2wgP843oT7FdA2H1atqfZjR1ybHNrSt1H9DgICoSQHSpV7bKd-V&__tn__=*NK-R
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/vocalforlocal?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZWodC3QdKtM79bhbD5Kz16GEjP7jbFiCfPuAMSvfnfANlv0ZyAX-ZzJROL4ItvX4U5YcevGaV5IwcklxfBt9S5upCZQ4xYutcV91hrJeGnvMIa1M3uGBDeJIWzKZahPnlgQoaYWJK_I6RAufWnrH8_BI-vvwQqLBkbkb2wgP843oT7FdA2H1atqfZjR1ybHNrSt1H9DgICoSQHSpV7bKd-V&__tn__=*NK-R
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Your invitation to
BCMindReader awaits!

Mind Your 
Business Luncheon

Thank you to everyone who attended
our September Mind Your Business
chamber luncheon with Industry
Training Authority apprenticeship
advisor for the Northeast, Sean Logie
Sept. 29.
It was an absolute wealth of
information regarding trades and the
provincial apprenticeship program!
If you are looking to hire apprentices,
Sean is the fellow to speak to! For
more information on the ITA, log onto
www.itabc.ca.

   The Chetwynd Chamber of Commerce  is
partnering with the BC Chamber of Commerce
to get feedback from businesses in Chetwynd
through BCMindReader - an online business
intelligence community that gives businesses,
like yours, a strong voice in government.
   As a member of the BCMindReader
community, you’ll participate in surveys on
topics you care about—all related to B.C.
business and B.C.’s economy. Data gathered
through BCMindReader is contextualized and
shared with government officials and informs
our network’s advocacy efforts to drive policy
change. We also share these insights back with
you so you can make data-driven decisions
about your business.
Together, we’ll ensure Chetwynd has one of the 
 the most powerful voices possible in B.C.
Click here to join BCMindReader and answer a
few quick questions to get started.!

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.itabc.ca%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3dQXaZjS7n4w34RYn8lYkmr2h-CmFLZqFZHIOseBXrlB6kYPRmHdi6kJk&h=AT0aUO8V5ayStVPPh0vGaIW26Udxy7N1GC7tgz7NvRaqHQGDRdXoeBeRScvkWEEYYDeYKC-c1_q_4kXN3Tyb-1xxM_mJvYs0gXfldiivm6n9Zg2zdwczduBBb7lR3fIRrw&__tn__=-UK-R&c[0]=AT2Fvc_pkaYlMiTUdA0uuKJJ_yZXHb74LSLicxjxibGvzzGQ9qFcSX0AFwJhpW7cEn6mLqDzFEqaMPXymUTc2pQfS6Qfhvu8Z9Qi5rZ0YEv2w6ZJY1XXkqNVEhFKtpVR1eFcr0z1m-DFjrMWZk3ZIcRM8YOJIJsO-m31q7wgFwNiVbSfYDuTC9RwGzxDFJytJg5fLc4hcdnnkOf1TX31Wscux3scRf1DZ58
https://www.bcmindreader.com/c/r/bc-join
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https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/2022-small-business-week-summit-tickets-416746950347
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For theFor the
KidsKids

Win aWin aPrizePrize

Mail your
completed
form to the
Chetwynd

Chamber at
Box 870 and

you could
win a prize!



   Since 2011, Patricia of Patricia Anne Designs, has
created one of a kind, beautiful, custom designed
jewellery and accessories. Every item created by artist
Patricia Anne is hand-crafted from semi-precious stones
with strong yet elegant wire wrapped settings and is
never duplicated. Her truly unique jewellery is popular
for marking special occasions such as graduation or
weddings and also worn as everyday accessories. 
   Patricia loves the community spirit in Chetwynd and
the residents' willingness to lend a hand. She enjoys the
close and supportive environment of her small town.
Patricia has lived in Chetwynd since the mid-1980s and is
grateful that her family is choosing to stay and raise their
children in the community too. She likes to spend time
with her grandchildren, garden and paint. She also really
loves her creative business, Patricia Anne Designs.
   Patricia Anne Designs has a large selection of unique
jewellery to choose from, including necklaces, bracelets,
anklets, custom hair accessories. Patricia Anne Designs
can be found at seasonal craft fairs, local small business
events and the Chetwynd Farmers’ Market.
   Patricia Anne Designs donates jewellery and accessories
to local community fundraisers and benefits for
community members in need.
Mention you saw Patricia Anne Designs profile on Love
Chetwynd and receive a $5 gift card for every $50 spent on
your next purchase.

Featured
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Member
Patricia Anne Designs
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Harvest Festival 2022

Harvest Festival Saturday was
an amazing success with
sunshine and smiles for miles!
Live music, contests, shopping ,
games filled the day. We can't
wait to host again next year! See
you all downtown for Harvest
Festival 2023!
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Business Excellence Awards
nominations extended to Oct. 10

And the nominees are starting to trickle in! And remember, businesses don't have to be a member of
the Chamber, any business is eligible!!

 
Congratulations to the following nominees so far:

 
Nominee #1:   Fair Realty and Alma Walter 

Nominee #2: Suzanne Herbert of Zen Lashez and Beauty by Zanne 
Nominee #3: Kelsey Hallaert and Pineapple Esthetics

Nominee #4: Annette Willis from Nettie's Nail Salon Esthetics and Craft Korner
Nominee #5: Deck's Painting and Decorating
Nominee #6: Tansi Friendship Centre Society

Nominee #7: The Raspatoon Patch 
Nomination #8: Robert's Towing and Recovery
Nomination #10: Orchids & Moonlight Holistic

Nominee #11:  Kayla McDonald of Chetwynd Public Library 
Nominee #12:  Chicha Hut

Nominee #13:  Crazy Beanz Bistro Pam Engelland
Nomination #14:  Little Prairie Pharmacy 

 
TO NOMINATE A BUSINESS OR NON-PROFIT

The Chetwynd Chamber of Commerce has opened nominations for our bi-annual Business
Excellence Awards. The online nomination form and descriptions of the categories can be found at

https://www.chetwyndchamber.ca/business-excellence-awards
 

YPlease make sure to read ALL the requirements regarding your nomination on our website.
Deadline for nominations is October 10/2022.

 
#SupportChetwynd #BusinessExcellenceAwards #HardWorkPaysOff

 

https://www.facebook.com/zenlashezandbeautybyzanne?__cft__[0]=AZVZWWhBGYN4qLtF5jiAKo3Db3_57WRAT6qsVjejb8dmofoIRcE5UsoxtsELJbHIGbA3-PLdRkH_hE-b6kyhQfwOnCQYV6eUNdYaBXzoBPyEfXoADx56QNtiRFY7Iac-Euwk2qI1veRfmX2OCPTyYVrs1w0l6snwPkYDZj7kwayMUn5sFpVkH0320NQMntdnhqfKpu93VE-o26vpQHQxfnIHDq1DhQ-2ETcwMcL5B4x97CgFrxqk4jd9yxiE4nm9FaU&__tn__=-]K-y-R
https://www.facebook.com/PineappleEsthetics?__cft__[0]=AZVZWWhBGYN4qLtF5jiAKo3Db3_57WRAT6qsVjejb8dmofoIRcE5UsoxtsELJbHIGbA3-PLdRkH_hE-b6kyhQfwOnCQYV6eUNdYaBXzoBPyEfXoADx56QNtiRFY7Iac-Euwk2qI1veRfmX2OCPTyYVrs1w0l6snwPkYDZj7kwayMUn5sFpVkH0320NQMntdnhqfKpu93VE-o26vpQHQxfnIHDq1DhQ-2ETcwMcL5B4x97CgFrxqk4jd9yxiE4nm9FaU&__tn__=-]K-y-R
https://www.facebook.com/Nettiesnailsalson/?__cft__[0]=AZVZWWhBGYN4qLtF5jiAKo3Db3_57WRAT6qsVjejb8dmofoIRcE5UsoxtsELJbHIGbA3-PLdRkH_hE-b6kyhQfwOnCQYV6eUNdYaBXzoBPyEfXoADx56QNtiRFY7Iac-Euwk2qI1veRfmX2OCPTyYVrs1w0l6snwPkYDZj7kwayMUn5sFpVkH0320NQMntdnhqfKpu93VE-o26vpQHQxfnIHDq1DhQ-2ETcwMcL5B4x97CgFrxqk4jd9yxiE4nm9FaU&__tn__=kK-y-R
https://www.facebook.com/TansiFriendshipCentreSociety?__cft__[0]=AZVZWWhBGYN4qLtF5jiAKo3Db3_57WRAT6qsVjejb8dmofoIRcE5UsoxtsELJbHIGbA3-PLdRkH_hE-b6kyhQfwOnCQYV6eUNdYaBXzoBPyEfXoADx56QNtiRFY7Iac-Euwk2qI1veRfmX2OCPTyYVrs1w0l6snwPkYDZj7kwayMUn5sFpVkH0320NQMntdnhqfKpu93VE-o26vpQHQxfnIHDq1DhQ-2ETcwMcL5B4x97CgFrxqk4jd9yxiE4nm9FaU&__tn__=-]K-y-R
https://www.facebook.com/groups/708187516722765/?__cft__[0]=AZVZWWhBGYN4qLtF5jiAKo3Db3_57WRAT6qsVjejb8dmofoIRcE5UsoxtsELJbHIGbA3-PLdRkH_hE-b6kyhQfwOnCQYV6eUNdYaBXzoBPyEfXoADx56QNtiRFY7Iac-Euwk2qI1veRfmX2OCPTyYVrs1w0l6snwPkYDZj7kwayMUn5sFpVkH0320NQMntdnhqfKpu93VE-o26vpQHQxfnIHDq1DhQ-2ETcwMcL5B4x97CgFrxqk4jd9yxiE4nm9FaU&__tn__=-UK-y-R
https://www.facebook.com/orchidsmoonlightholistic/?__cft__[0]=AZVZWWhBGYN4qLtF5jiAKo3Db3_57WRAT6qsVjejb8dmofoIRcE5UsoxtsELJbHIGbA3-PLdRkH_hE-b6kyhQfwOnCQYV6eUNdYaBXzoBPyEfXoADx56QNtiRFY7Iac-Euwk2qI1veRfmX2OCPTyYVrs1w0l6snwPkYDZj7kwayMUn5sFpVkH0320NQMntdnhqfKpu93VE-o26vpQHQxfnIHDq1DhQ-2ETcwMcL5B4x97CgFrxqk4jd9yxiE4nm9FaU&__tn__=kK-y-R
https://www.facebook.com/chetwyndpubliclibrary/?__cft__[0]=AZVZWWhBGYN4qLtF5jiAKo3Db3_57WRAT6qsVjejb8dmofoIRcE5UsoxtsELJbHIGbA3-PLdRkH_hE-b6kyhQfwOnCQYV6eUNdYaBXzoBPyEfXoADx56QNtiRFY7Iac-Euwk2qI1veRfmX2OCPTyYVrs1w0l6snwPkYDZj7kwayMUn5sFpVkH0320NQMntdnhqfKpu93VE-o26vpQHQxfnIHDq1DhQ-2ETcwMcL5B4x97CgFrxqk4jd9yxiE4nm9FaU&__tn__=kK-y-R
https://www.facebook.com/chichahutchetwynd?__cft__[0]=AZVZWWhBGYN4qLtF5jiAKo3Db3_57WRAT6qsVjejb8dmofoIRcE5UsoxtsELJbHIGbA3-PLdRkH_hE-b6kyhQfwOnCQYV6eUNdYaBXzoBPyEfXoADx56QNtiRFY7Iac-Euwk2qI1veRfmX2OCPTyYVrs1w0l6snwPkYDZj7kwayMUn5sFpVkH0320NQMntdnhqfKpu93VE-o26vpQHQxfnIHDq1DhQ-2ETcwMcL5B4x97CgFrxqk4jd9yxiE4nm9FaU&__tn__=-]K-y-R
https://www.facebook.com/crazybeanz?__cft__[0]=AZVZWWhBGYN4qLtF5jiAKo3Db3_57WRAT6qsVjejb8dmofoIRcE5UsoxtsELJbHIGbA3-PLdRkH_hE-b6kyhQfwOnCQYV6eUNdYaBXzoBPyEfXoADx56QNtiRFY7Iac-Euwk2qI1veRfmX2OCPTyYVrs1w0l6snwPkYDZj7kwayMUn5sFpVkH0320NQMntdnhqfKpu93VE-o26vpQHQxfnIHDq1DhQ-2ETcwMcL5B4x97CgFrxqk4jd9yxiE4nm9FaU&__tn__=-]K-y-R
https://www.facebook.com/LittlePrairiePharmacy?__cft__[0]=AZVZWWhBGYN4qLtF5jiAKo3Db3_57WRAT6qsVjejb8dmofoIRcE5UsoxtsELJbHIGbA3-PLdRkH_hE-b6kyhQfwOnCQYV6eUNdYaBXzoBPyEfXoADx56QNtiRFY7Iac-Euwk2qI1veRfmX2OCPTyYVrs1w0l6snwPkYDZj7kwayMUn5sFpVkH0320NQMntdnhqfKpu93VE-o26vpQHQxfnIHDq1DhQ-2ETcwMcL5B4x97CgFrxqk4jd9yxiE4nm9FaU&__tn__=-]K-y-R
https://www.chetwyndchamber.ca/business-excellence-awards
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/supportchetwynd?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZVZWWhBGYN4qLtF5jiAKo3Db3_57WRAT6qsVjejb8dmofoIRcE5UsoxtsELJbHIGbA3-PLdRkH_hE-b6kyhQfwOnCQYV6eUNdYaBXzoBPyEfXoADx56QNtiRFY7Iac-Euwk2qI1veRfmX2OCPTyYVrs1w0l6snwPkYDZj7kwayMUn5sFpVkH0320NQMntdnhqfKpu93VE-o26vpQHQxfnIHDq1DhQ-2ETcwMcL5B4x97CgFrxqk4jd9yxiE4nm9FaU&__tn__=*NK-y-R
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/businessexcellenceawards?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZVZWWhBGYN4qLtF5jiAKo3Db3_57WRAT6qsVjejb8dmofoIRcE5UsoxtsELJbHIGbA3-PLdRkH_hE-b6kyhQfwOnCQYV6eUNdYaBXzoBPyEfXoADx56QNtiRFY7Iac-Euwk2qI1veRfmX2OCPTyYVrs1w0l6snwPkYDZj7kwayMUn5sFpVkH0320NQMntdnhqfKpu93VE-o26vpQHQxfnIHDq1DhQ-2ETcwMcL5B4x97CgFrxqk4jd9yxiE4nm9FaU&__tn__=*NK-y-R
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/hardworkpaysoff?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZVZWWhBGYN4qLtF5jiAKo3Db3_57WRAT6qsVjejb8dmofoIRcE5UsoxtsELJbHIGbA3-PLdRkH_hE-b6kyhQfwOnCQYV6eUNdYaBXzoBPyEfXoADx56QNtiRFY7Iac-Euwk2qI1veRfmX2OCPTyYVrs1w0l6snwPkYDZj7kwayMUn5sFpVkH0320NQMntdnhqfKpu93VE-o26vpQHQxfnIHDq1DhQ-2ETcwMcL5B4x97CgFrxqk4jd9yxiE4nm9FaU&__tn__=*NK-y-R


O C T O B E R  2 0 2 2 P A G E  1 0

B.C.’s largest business snapshot -
be the voice of business

   How is the labour shortage affecting your business? What policies matter to
you? How are you navigating the rising costs of energy?

   Tell us what Chetwynd business needs now.
   On October 11, 2022, the BC Chamber of Commerce will launch the 2022 Collective Perspective Survey—the
largest economic snapshot of B.C.’s business climate. Results are shared directly with the provincial
government and inform the comprehensive policy and advocacy work of the BC Chamber of Commerce in the
year ahead.
   The Chetwynd Chamber of Commerce  wants to hear from businesses in Chetwynd – how confident are you
in the future of business in B.C.?
   Your feedback will inform critical next steps needed to support your business through economic recovery.
The survey deadline is October 21, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. PDT.
   Please take the 2022 Collective Perspective Survey (~5 min) and share your thoughts. This link will be live
October 11, 2022.

https://www.bcmindreader.com/c/r/2022-Collective-Perspective-Survey
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Lifting of COVID-19 travel
barriers welcome news for
Canadians and businesses

Ottawa, September 26, 2022 – Today, the
Hon. Perrin Beatty, President and CEO of the
Canadian Chamber of Commerce, issued the
following statement regarding the Canadian
Government’s decision to remove COVID-19
travel measures:
“The lifting of COVID-19 requirements at the
border and on planes and trains is extremely
welcome news for Canadians and businesses.
   We are at a very different stage of the
pandemic, and the continued use of outdated
travel regulations prolonged the struggle of
businesses across the country who have lost
billions due to the pandemic, especially those
in the hardest hit sectors, such as travel and
tourism.
While the changes are late in coming, we are
pleased to see the government bring Canada
back into line with the rest of the
international community and implement
policy based on the best available science.
   As we continue to move towards recovery,
it will be crucial that we are guided by
evidence-based policy and that we not re-
implement ineffective mandates that will
cause further challenges for Canadians and
their businesses.”

The Canadian Chamber of Commerce is
Canada’s largest and most activated business
network — representing 450 chambers of
commerce and boards of trade and more than
200,000 businesses of all sizes, from all sectors
of the economy and from every part of the
country — to create the conditions for our
collective success.  As a member of the
Chetwynd Chamber you are also a member of
the Canadian Chamber.

https://www.chetwyndchamber.ca/trade-show
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Guest Column:  SJA Promo

It’s Time to Start
Your Christmas

Promo Shopping
   I know, it still feels like summer and so it seems early
to be thinking about Christmas shopping. But, when
you’re looking at PROMO, you always want to be 4-6
weeks ahead of the day you need it and because is the
busiest season in PROMO, it’s best to start 6-8 weeks
ahead. 
   And remember, when you’re giving out appreciation
gifts to employees and customers, you won’t be handing
them out on December 25th.
   Let’s say you want to start giving out these gifts at
your annual party on Saturday, November 26th, you
likely want everything ready for pick up by Friday,
November 18th to provide time for organizing
everything. Perhaps you’re bundling items with other
things, or you need to sort out sizes, wrap and/or label
the gifts.
   During the “normal” time of year, orders generally take
3-4 weeks once you’ve approved a final proof, so you’d
want to have a confirmed order and have approved all
artwork by Friday, October 21st. 
   But at Christmas, orders can take longer to source and
decorate so it would be better to have your order placed
by the start of the week on Monday, October 17th and to
place your order, you’ll need to have a finalized quote to
review and approve, so you’ll want to have that in your
hands by Thursday, October 13th.   
   So, when you work backwards, to have time to check
out all of your options and have the greatest variety of
items available, it’s time to start chatting with your
PROMO supplier now. That’s not to say that you won’t
still be able to order your gifts in November, it just
means that you’ll have a more limited selection of items
available and probably feel a lot more rushed and
stressed than you need to.
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Your annual membership includes ALL Chamber Benefits
The benefits listed below have been negotiated by the Canadian Chamber and the BC

Chamber! Simply Contact your Chamber to find out how to access these benefits
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The Pencil Box in downtown Chetwynd will match
Staples pricing for our Chamber Members. 

#ShopLocal #SupportLocal #SupportChetwynd
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